Waterman, Robert - WHD
—

From: Bill Williams <billw@dbhs.co>

Sent: Thursday, September 10, 2015 3:21 PM

To: WHDPRAComments

Subject: Question on Proposed Change for 14(c) Application

Question? For a worker with a disability in a Workshop setting, that does more than one job and the job he/she works
on the most, he/she is paid minimum wage or higher, but other piece rated jobs they do are at below the minimum
wage rate ($7.25 an hour), | believe | should still list this individual on the new WH226 form and use the job they do not
work on the most. Is this correct?



